
Population: 

EASY ACCESS to other 
destinations through air, 
bus, train services and 
major highways.
 

No. 1 City
over 100,000 for 
Environmentally Friendly 
Living Conditions.
Nov. 2022, Environmental International

Home to 
companies with 
GLOBAL REACH.

Between 
Toronto and 
Detroit.

MIDWAY

Jobs in Demand:

543,551

Annual unemployment 
rate 2023: 

5.3

5,000
OVER

WORKING

LIVING
Average monthly cost: 
2 bedroom apartment

4 season southern  
Canadian city:
 

Median commute time

of residents 
are immigrants
languages 
spoken

Regional centre of  
healthcare excellence.

Ontario’s fastest growing CMA.

Average cost of a single 
family home:

Welcoming City:

$ 2,208

15-29 minutes
$ 391,900

25%
170+

March, 2024 rentals.ca/national-rent-report

February, 2024 average, CREA

Census, 2021.

Census, 2021.

SUMMER:	High 26°C	Low 14 °C
WINTER:	 High 0  °C	 Low -10 °C

Accelerate your career in  
Canada’s London

LONDON
QUICK
FACTS

OPEN POSITIONS



Registered Private Schools.

HOME TO 
World-class 
post-secondary 
institutions 
Western University and its 
affiliate colleges (Huron, 
King’s), Fanshawe College, 
Collège Boréal, and 
additional career colleges.

 

18

Excellent primary 
& secondary 
neighbourhood 
schools
provided by 4 publicly 
funded School Boards.

PLAYING

LEARNING

CAREER RESOURCES TODAY

Big city amenities with a 
small-town feel. 

of cycling trails.
 

and open spaces.
 

Enjoy farm-fresh markets 
to international cuisine at 
award-winning restaurants.

World-class  
concerts and festivals.
Canada’s 1st  
UNESCO City of Music.

330 km

470+ parks

Home to some of the best 
semi-professional sports 
teams in the country. 
 

HOW 
CAN 
WE HELP?

info@LEDC.com
+1 519 661 4545

LEDC.com
Business Directory and key 
Sectors
Guide to London
Start a business

Workforce 
Development.ca/jobs 
Local jobs hub

LondonTechJobs.ca
Explore opportunities in 
London’s Digital Creative 
sector.

LondonMfgJobs.com
Explore opportunities in 
London’s Manufacturing and 
Food Processing sectors.

LondonHealthJobs.ca
Explore opportunities in 
London’s Health sector.

Knighthunter.com
Explore open positions 
across London’s key 
sectors.

london.ca/LRES
Free employment services 
for job seekers and 
employers.

london.ca/immigration
Resources to help you 
immigrate to London.

LEARNING
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